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Governor Signs Budget and Marshall Plan

Last week, Gov. Rick Snyder signed Senate Bill 848, which contained the budgets for all of the
state departments. He signed the entire bill without any line-item vetoes. On Tuesday, he
signedSBs 941-942, which contain the Marshall Plan. Then yesterday, he signed House Bill
5579, which included the budgets for School Aid, Community Colleges and Universities. Again,
he approved the budgets without making any vetoes.

Miss Monday's Views From the Capitol on the Budget? Watch it Now

On Monday, Bob Dwan, Associate Executive Director for the Michigan School Business Officials
joined Jennifer Smith, Director of Government Relations for MASB for a Views From the
Capitolwebcast discussing the School Aid Budget. As mentioned, the Governor signed the
budget yesterday without any vetoes so all of the information given is completely accurate.
Important boilerplate changes, how the Marshall Plan fits in and the various funding categoricals
were all discussed. If you missed it, you can view it now. (NOTE: due to technical difficulties, the
sound and video may not line up perfectly)

Marshall Plan Workshops Planned by State

| The Michigan Department of Talent and Economic Development is holding a series of Marshall

Plan Workshops throughout the state this summer. For more information on the sessions or to
RSVP, contact Michelle Cordano at cordanom@michigan.gov. The upcoming dates and
locations are:

Alpena, July 10
Lansing, July 16
Kalamazoo, July 19
Marlette, July 20
Detroit, July 26

Ann Arbor, July 31
Jackson, Aug. 2
Petoskey, Aug. 8
Grand Rapids, Aug. 14
Oakland, Aug. 16
Saginaw, Aug. 21
Grayling, Aug. 29

You can also RSVP for most of these free events through their website.
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